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Ref: SGCA/Not/2020/06        Date: 29/06/2020 

NOTIFICATION – FOR STUDENTS LIVING OUT OF AJMER 

 

As already informed to you earlier in SGCA/Not/2020/04 that the College is following the directives 
issued by the Department of Higher Education, Government of Rajasthan via its letter no.3(7) Edu-

4/2014 the Annual Examinations of Final Year Students of UG and PG are going to be held 

beginning from 13th July 2020.  

We are aware that as parents and students you are going through anxiety regarding coming to Ajmer for 

the exams. We too share your concern but are unable to take any decision except comply with the 

Government Order.  

If any student from out of Ajmer is unable to come for her exam she may appear in the SPECIAL 

EXAM which will be conducted in the month of AUGUST. Those students who decide to come to 

Ajmer for the exam from out of Ajmer should strictly follow the instructions given below: 

1. Get a fitness certificate from a registered Doctor on the day before leaving their home town 

and submit a copy of the same in the College Office. 

2. Students from out of Ajmer should come early and spend the Quarantine period in Ajmer 

before the commencement of their exams. 

3. On coming to Ajmer students should strictly wear masks, use sanitizer and maintain norms of 

social distancing and remain safe indoors in their PG’s/Hostels. 

 

We pray for you and your families daily as we pray for our Country and the whole World. 
 

I urge all of you to make the best use of your time, stay positive, productive and pro-active. 
 

God Bless You, 
  

Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Dr. Sr. Pearl 
(Principal) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


